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STAFF REPORT TO  
Regional District of Nanaimo Board 

       
December 6, 2022 

CLIMATE ACTION TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE - DIRECTOR APPOINTMENTS  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION(S) 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Chair Vanessa Craig has proposed the appointment of Director Ben Geselbracht, Director Stuart McLean, and 
Director Jessica Stanley to the Climate Action Technical Advisory Committee. As per RDN Board Procedure Bylaw 
No. 1862, appointments to the Regional District of Nanaimo Advisory committees must be endorsed by the RDN 
Board. 

 
REVIEWED BY: 
 

 D. Holmes, Chief Administrative Officer 

1. That the Board endorse the recommendation to appoint Director Ben Geselbracht, Director Stuart McLean, 
and Director Jessica Stanley to the Climate Action Technical Advisory Committee. 


